
Rev. Kevin and Nancy Wood 

 

 

Churches Served: Edmond CPC, Fairfield CPC, Knoxville First CPC, McKenzie CPC, Auburn CPC 

Offices Held: Numerous Presbyterial Offices, Camp Leader 

Information provided by the donor: We were also delighted when brother, Kevin Wood and his wife 

Nancy arrived at the first Cumberland Presbyterian Church in McKenzie, Tennessee. She and I were 

fellow cat lovers and friends of wildflowers. We regularly attended women's ministry meetings together 

and became good friends. The other church members and I were very heartbroken when she passed 

away. Brother Kevin initiated several programs that were a benefit to the members of the congregation. 

He began at an event, called "Kids in Christ." Using the church van, Kevin drove the children of the 

church to nursing homes, senior centers, resident's homes, stores, and the City Hall. Church members 

and the citizens of McKenzie were delighted to see them coming and the children presented them with 

hugs, flowers, and snacks. Kevin started another service called "The Living Lord's Supper. He asked 12 

men of the church to take the roles of the disciples and on the night of Maundy Thursday, each man 

described his part as one of the disciples. The members of the church found the service to be very 

inspirational. Brother Kevin organized the annual Reverend Dr. Tony Janner memorial golf tournament 

with the proceeds from the tournament benefitting at Mckenzie Cumberland Presbyterian Church 

Sanctuary Fund. Finally, I would like to quote a line from one of brother Kevin's sermons. "Don't think 

less of yourself, think of yourself less." 

Endowment provided by: Donna Ward 

 


